GRADUATE TRAINING SCHOOL

3rd December, 2017

To our stakeholders:

Grace Letter
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and posting of
a Communication on Engagement (COE) that comprises of a chief executive statement of continued support for the UN
Global Compact, a description of practical actions in support of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes
or expected outcomes.

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COE report because of a "Green Toilet project” we a currently conducting
research in a slum in Delta State, Nigeria. We currently do not have access to internet due to lack of electricity in the
project location. We hereby ask for an extension period of eighty (80) days from the date of submission of this letter in
order to be able to post a COE that describes our organization's efforts and progress in support of the UN Global Compact.

Our COE will be posted on the UN Global Compact website on or before 2 1st of February, 2018.
We sincerely apologizes for not submitting the COE report on the due date.
Thank you.

Yours faithfully,
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Mpr. Chidi Ochem
Executive Director, GTS

Lagos Address: Graduate Training School (GTS)

c/o Coram Deo Legal Practitioner, Suite 4, First Floor, No1, Obasa Road,

Off Oba Akran, lkeja Lagos. Nigeria

Tel.: 09099718306. Email: graduatetrainingschool@gmail.com ... Building a sustainable future now.
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